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Souls	Saved,	Needs	Met	&	Prayer	Requests				 

 
 
 
 
 

Emails:  dwalker356@aol.com & paulettew204@gmail.com 
 
 

US Address:  4100 W. World Mission Ave., Springfield, MO 65807 USA 
Field Address: 8 Grant St.  -  Havelock North, NZ    4130 

 
 
 
 

Jan-Feb Support - RECEIVED - Thanks you & God Bless! 
Sending Church:  Bible Baptist Church 

226 South 29th Street, Chickasha, OK 73018-2502 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

	
	
	
	

	
	
	

Requesting YOUR Prayer	
 
 
 
 
 

1.  PRAISING God for a number of  
salvations already this year  

 
 
 

 

2. PLEASE pray for our CHURCH to 
find a permanent, fulltime location  

 
 
 
 

3. PLEASE pray for our young 
married and new converts here in New 
Zealand. To be transparent with you, 
many are struggling to commit in their 
walk with Christ. Not only are we 
concerned for them, it is very 
disheartening. 
 
 
 

4. PLEASE join with us in prayer for 
these names - STEFAN & BETHANY, 
ALASTAIR, KURT, JAY, NIKKI, 
CHERYL & CALEB & KAYLA. 
 
 
 

5. PLEASE pray with us for more 
workers for the fields of New Zealand. 
Would YOU pray about surrendering 
to the tremendous need of this field?  

 
 
 

6. PLEASE pray for our 1st Ladies 
Retreat coming up April 4-5 of this 
year (next mth)  THANK YOU! 

 

 
	
	
	
	
	
	

Another “SPECIAL” Thank You 
 

Paulette and I are absolutely 
overwhelmed at God’s goodness 

and the way that His people allow 
Him to use them. 

We’ve needed a Stateside vehicle 
for years. This last furlough our 
sending Church VERY graciously 
helped us with a vehicle (the 
Pastors wife’s car) for the majority 
of our furlough + Churches & 
friends along the way helped us 
very graciously as well. While we 
are extremely thankful, in January 
of this year a dear Brother & the 
company that he works for got 
together and GIFTED us our very 
own Stateside vehicle. To top it all 
off, our sending Pastor & Church 
have graciously offered to store and 
keep it serviced for us while we’re 
absent. 

As I said, we fell on our faces, 
overwhelmed at God’s goodness 

and the supply of those mentioned.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THANK YOU ALL 

 
 

Rejoicing Over Another Soul 
	
	

We are SO very thankful for yet 
another soul that we have been 

praying for - for over 3 years now! 

 
 
 
 

Folks, meet Valerie Omalie, one 
of the newest names written down 
in Heaven. What a dear lady, lost 

in a religion she didn’t even 
believe in. But thanks to the 

people who cared and helped to 
send someone to tell her the 

Gospel Message, today she is 
saved. Thank You for helping  

to make it possible. 
_____________________ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ALSO - A HUGE Thank you to 
those of you who took care of us 
during our furlough. You loaned 
vehicles, filled our gas tank, fed 

us, opened your homes and hearts. 
Thank you for ministering to us! 


